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EVENTS IN SCHOOL THIS WEEK 

WONDER OF THE WEEK 

Congratulations to our wonder of the week award winners 

this week. They have received their certificates and prizes 

in assembly this afternoon. 

Elder: Freya and all of Reception 

Spruce: Maisie and Layla 

Yew: Angelica and Seth 

Ash: Margaret and Ted 

Beech: Ruben and Georgia 

Oak: Paige and Mia 

We had lots of Class Dojo Bronze and Silver award winners 

today too! Well done everyone! 

 

EYFS Pets Week: 

This half term, EYFS are learning about ‘People Who Help 

Us’ and their focus this week has been vets. To bring this to 

life, they were visited by a local vet today and they learnt 

all about this important job. Also, on Wednesday they 

talked about pets and had a very special ‘pet show and tell’. 

The class were visited by dogs, cats, rabbits and a lamb. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reception Class Assembly: 

We were delighted to launch this year’s round of class 

assemblies, with Reception taking the first slot.  They 

amazed us with their confident speaking, drama, dancing 

and drumming as they taught us all about Chinese New 

Year. Thank you to parents and carers who were able to 

join us – we hope you enjoyed it as much as we did.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Primary Kurling Competition: 

This afternoon, our Woodland Group attended the Primary 

Kurling Competition, hosted by Panathlon and Active 

Cumbria. 10 schools competed and our children came third, 

and each received a bronze medal. Well done – we are so 

proud of you! 

 

 

 

Thank you for bearing with us, while the repair works take 

place on the KS1 yard. The pupils have been fantastic this 

week and have adapted to the slight changes seamlessly. 

We have added in some additional lunchtime clubs this 

half term, whilst we only have use of one yard. Children 

can enjoy the following: 

 Monday – Spellbinding reading (KS2) and TT Rockstars 

(Y4/5) 

 Tuesday – LEGO (KS1) and Wildlife (Y1) 

 Wednesday – Board games (KS2) 

 Thursday – Zumba (Y1/2/3) 

 Friday – Zumba (Y4/5/6) 

LUNCHTIME CLUBS 
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FEBRUARY 2024: 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

26 27 28 29 1 MARCH 

 EYFS stay and play 
session, 9-10am 

 KS2 Bingo 3:30 – 
4:45pm 

WBD costume swap 
shop, 3:30pm 

 

MARCH 2024: 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

4 5 6 7 8 

   World Book Day  

11 12 13 14 15 

British Science Week     

18 19 20 21 22 

  Parents’ Evening Ash Class Brewery 
Dance performance 

 

25 26 27 28 29 

 Easter Church 
service 

Razamataz 
workshops 

School closes for the 
Easter holidays at 
2pm 

Easter holidays 

 

  

 

WHAT’S ON - THIS HALF TERM 

 

SUPPORT OUR WONDERFUL SCHOOL 

We have some vacancies in school: 

- Lunchtime supervisor (paid role) 

- Volunteers to listen to children read 

These are wonderful opportunities to get involved in the 

community and support our children and school. Please 

speak to Mrs Hudson if you are interested in either of 

these roles. 
We are committed to safeguarding, and therefore any volunteering in 

school would be subject to a satisfactory enhanced check being sought 

from the Disclosure and Barring Service (DBS).  

 


